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October Scientific Dinner Meeting  

Wednesday, October 17,  2012 

Location:  McEwen’s  on Monroe 

        120 Monroe, Memphis TN  38103 

        Valet parking available    

Speaker:  Jennie Kravchenko, Clariant Corp. 

“Innovative Formulation Approaches to Deliver  

Hand Sanitizers” 

 

5:30 to 6:00 pm - Social Half-hour  

6:00 to 7:30 pm – Dinner 

7:30 pm – Presentation   

 

$45 SCC members / $50 non-members       

RSVP by noon, Oct. 15th to Billy Maness   

(901) 320-2157 or e-mail: billy.maness@merck.com 
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Directions to McEwen’s, 120 Monroe Ave. in downtown Memphis.   

(Valet parking available or park in garage)      
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Message from the Southeast Chair 

The year has gone by so quickly.  Before you know it we will be  
having the SCC Annual Scientific meeting in New York. 

Our last meeting at the Grove Grill was well attended.  It was so fun 
seeing all of you there.  Thanks to Cecilia McGough and her  
presentation on "The Past, Present and Future of Cosmetic  
Preservation".  Cecilia made a number of interesting points. I 
thought one of the most important being our responsibility as active 
members of the cosmetic industry to participate in open dialogue, 
when ever possible.  It is partly our responsibility to help the con-
sumer to understand the role of preservation and product safety.  
There is so much misinformation out there we should do what we 
can to help. 

As most of you are aware we had to cancel our chapter sponsored 
Aerosol course due to the illness of our instructor, Mac Bhuta.  We 
are targeting a reschedule in the first quarter of next year.  While we 
were all looking forward to the course this year we look forward to 
seeing Mac's return to health and the opportunity to learn from him 
in the coming months. 

Instead of the course we will have one more dinner/presentation,  
October 17th. 

“Innovative Formulation Approaches to Deliver Hand Sanitizers with Desir-
able Aesthetics and Benefits”. 

By Jennie Kravchenko 

In preparation for our last event of the year, Officer Installation, we 
will be sending out ballots for officer election shortly.  We are a 
pretty small group and we have a lot of fun.  If you are interested in 
helping to govern the chapter we would love to add your name to 
the ballot.  If any of you have interest in running please reach out to 
me right away. 

When you receive your ballot please fill it out and return it in the 
enclosed envelope. 

So come on out October 17th have something to drink, socialize, have 
a good meal and learn something great about cosmetics.  As always I 
look forward to seeing you there. 

Stephen Baldwin 
SCC Southeast Chapter Chair 
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JOB POSTING 

 

 

Regulatory Affairs Manager: Cosmetic Design 
Group is a well-established and fast growing 
nail polish/color cosmetics company with  
positive team environment.   
 
We seek a Regulatory Affairs Manager with 5 
yrs. experience.  Key responsibilities include: 
ensuring federal and international regulatory 
compliance, maintaining documentation such as 
formulas, specifications, C of A’s, manufactur-
ing information & labeling, contacting raw  
material supplier and contract manufacturers to 
obtain documents, overseeing the flow of  
documents to the EU Safety Assessor and to the 
EU “Responsible Person”.   
 
Very competitive compensation package and 
excellent company to grow your career 
with.  Located in Southern California, however, 
relocation not provided.   
 
Please e-mail your resume and cover letter to 
Steve Dickstein/CEO at steve@cdgla.net. 

mailto:steve@cdgla.net
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